
Shalom 
And let the peace of  God rule in your hearts. 

Colossians 3:15

DECEMBER 2020 - 
JANUARY 2021

Dear Families and Friends, 

I t’s hard to believe it is December, and we are awaiting the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ! It warms my heart to see our Jesse tree in the front 
foyer, with a basket full of “good deeds” underneath to soften the bed of Jesus when he arrives. We are learning about the Old Testament 
foretelling of Jesus, and we are preparing our hearts for His arrival.  

We’ve been busy at St. Andrew the past few months. Our students have successfully sold Charleston Wrap and raised over $8,000.00! I hope 
everyone is enjoying that fun wrapping paper this season! In addition, our community stepped up to the plate on the National Day of Giving to 
participate in #iGiveCatholic. Our small school made the Leaderboard of the top 100 schools in the NATION! We were the second highest 
fundraiser in our diocese and raised $21,286.20. We are so grateful to all our generous donors! With this year’s loss of Taste of the Town to our 
school and our community, these donations are so important for us to continue our good work. We are blessed to serve our students and their 
families. In November, our school community generously donated over 8,000 cans of food to the Community Kitchen. Our commitment is strong 
to continue to spread the Gospel values, provide academic excellence, and instill a life of service beyond self. Thank you, everyone! 

Thank you to all our teachers and staff for their hard work during our first semester. These dedicated leaders are present every day, giving the very 
best of themselves to their students. I couldn’t be more proud of their dedication to our mission and for their love of our students. 

We are looking forward to a new semester with our students. We pray everyone remains safe and healthy over the holiday season. We will prepare 
for MAP testing when we return in January and the end of our second quarter. We still have much work to do, and we look forward to the 
promises 2021 will hold! 

May God Bless us all! 
Shalom friends, 

Debbie Wilfong 
Principal

B.R.A.V.E. Monthly

Principal’s 

Corner

In loving 
memory 

of  
Sadie!
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Crusader 

Congrats!

Congrats to our 8th Grade Golf Champ! 

Madison’s goal for 2020 was to earn a spot, compete, 
and try winning the PKB Tournament of Champions golf 
tournament. She was down two strokes going into the 
final round and ended up winning by three shots. 

Madison also came in 3rd in the Notah Begay III Junior 
National Championship in Louisiana. This was recently 
televised on The Golf Channel. She took the win at the 
Carolina’s PGA Kiawah Junior Classic as well!

Knights of Columbus 
Keeping Christ in Christmas 

Art Contest 

This month, under the direction of Mrs. Slawecki, students in 
grades K-8 took part in The Knights of Columbus’ “Keeping 
Christ in Christmas” Art Contest.  

The faculty and staff had the most difficult task of voting for the 
students who would be entered into the contest, which was held 
at the St. Andrew Catholic Church Advent Family Festival. 

Congratulations to these young artists for their achievements in 
the contest! Amelia and Abigail tied for first place in the 11-14 
year old category and Audrey won the 8-10 year old category. 
We are so proud!
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Welcome New Families!
The Stanton 

Family

Nancy, DeSales, and FD Mudd 
“Our family recently moved back 
to Myrtle Beach from Maryland. 
We are very excited to be back in 
our hometown and at St. 
Andrew!” 

Max, Ralph and Ivy McCaskill  
and Ivy Mitchell 

“We believe time cannot be 
saved only spent, and the best 
way to spend it is together. We 
aren’t very good at capturing all 
the moments; but we are great 
at making them!“

The Mudd 
Family

The McCaskill-
Mitchell Family

Hayes, Molly, Parker,  
and Miles Stanton 

“We are the Stantons and have lived 
in Murrells Inlet for over ten years. 
Miles is excited to be joining first 
grade at St. Andrew with Miss Blick.” 

Ava: SAS Class of 2020 
Sophia: SAS Class of 2017

Congratulations to 
these SAS Alumni 
sisters! At the girls 

varsity golf 
championship in 
Hilton Head, the 

MBHS Girls Golf Team 
placed 6th out of 18 
teams. Way to go! SAS Class of  2020

Many blessings to all of the recently 
confirmed, including our Class of 
2020 Alumni. 
This is a beautiful celebration of 
commitment and joy. We hope 
nothing but the best for you all as 
you continue your spiritual journeys.
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Rent the 
BRAVE Rock!

To rent the BRAVE Rock,  
text Jill Rion 843.457.8905!

Visit our website 
for all of  the details 

and guidelines.

http://www.standrewschoolmb.com/community/brave-rock.cfm
http://www.standrewschoolmb.com/community/brave-rock.cfm
http://www.standrewschoolmb.com/community/brave-rock.cfm
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Around School ...

 

5th Grade 
Learning about the 

damage of mining for 

coal and oil

 

1st Grade 
St. Nicholas Day 

 

8th Grade 
Enjoying a video 

chat with residents 

at Brightwater

 

7th Grade 
Enjoying  

No Demerit  

Food Truck Lunch

 

Kindergarten 
Having fun at the 

Christmas Art Sale

 

2nd Grade 
Building 

Pinch Pots

 

3rd Grade 
Fun at Recess

 

6th Grade 
Learning about  

Ancient Egypt

 

4th Grade 
Using the 

STREAM Process 

to build Wind 

Powered Cars

 

K-8 
Robo Racer Derby: 

First Grade  

takes the win!
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wwwtotmborg

@standrewtotmb

@standrewtotmb

Upcoming Restaurants
December 22-28 December 29 -  

January 4

January 5-11 January 12-18

January 
19-25

http://www.totmb.org
https://www.instagram.com/standrewtotmb/
http://www.facebook.com/standrewtotmb
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Our warmest thanks  
to everyone who 

supported this special 
day of giving!

Thanks to your generosity, our school raised $21,286.20! 
We made the NATIONAL leaderboard for the top 100 schools  

and second place for our Diocese! Thank you everyone!


